
GENERAL MOTORS CORPORATION 

DETROIT, MICHIGAN 

Mr. W. G. Carter, 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, Texas~ 

My dear Mr . Carter: 

September 29, 1936 

Thanks very much for the pictures. I think they 
are all fine. Looking back on the trip, I was 
very much impressed with the old-model Cadillac 
and Buick cars and the dusters and goggles t hat 
went with them. 

With kindest regards. 

Yours very truly, 

F.HG S 


